
   New K-6 School in Sherwood Park 

Additional information is available at http://www.eips.ca/schools/newschoolsandmodernizations/sherwoodpark  
 

Feedback can also be submitted by email to schoolcapitalplanning@eips.ca  

 
Name:              
 

Date attended:     Tuesday, September 20, 2016 

      Wednesday, September 28, 2016 

   N/A 
 
How did you hear about this event?          
 
Was the information content clear on the invitations/advertisements? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you feel that the Informations Session(s) were well organized? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
During the Information Session(s), do you feel as if your questions were 
answered? Do you have any additional questions?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you wish to be contacted in regards to any outstanding questions, please 
provide your email address: 
 
                                   

http://www.eips.ca/schools/newschoolsandmodernizations/sherwoodpark
mailto:schoolcapitalplanning@eips.ca

